Email Utility Billing Sign Up

The Charter Township of Fenton is excited to offer the option of e-billing for utility billing. As an
e-billing customer, you will receive your sewer bill in your email and will no longer receive the
quarterly postcard in the mail.

To ensure accuracy please fill out the webform below. If you change your email address, it is
your responsibility to contact our office with your new email address.

Please make sure you are able to receive your bills in your email and not blocked by a spam
blocker.

If the e-mail comes back as undeliverable, the Township will attempt to contact the customer by
phone. If unsuccessful, a paper copy of your bill will be mailed. If a corrected e-mail address is
not provided prior to the next billing cycle, the Township will remove the e-billing

authorization from the account and return to mailed postcards.

If you have any questions, you can contact the Fenton Township Deputy Treasurer Lisa
Lawrence at utilitybilling [at] fentontownship.org
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